
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF CRESCENT COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE 

 
A public hearing for comments on the recommended Town of Crescent Comprehensive Plan shall be held at 
the Crescent Town Hall, located at 3231 Golf Course Rd, Rhinelander, WI 54501 on January 10, 2024, at 5:00 
pm.   The proposed comprehensive plan has been distributed as outlined in the statute. 

Michael Pazdernik, Town Board Supervisor for the Town of Crescent, may be contacted to provide additional 
information on the proposed comprehensive plan and ordinance at 715-401-2623, 3087 S Rifle Road, 
Rhinelander, WI 54501, and hodag.1969@icloud.com. 

 A copy of the comprehensive plan may be reviewed prior to the hearing at the Clerk’s Office by appointment. 
The plan is also available on the Town’s website at http://www.townofcrescent.com/pg/theplan as well as at 
https://www.ncwrpc.org 

 A copy of the proposed comprehensive plan may be obtained by contacting Tracy Hartman, Clerk 
at crescentclerk@townofcrescent.com 

         Tracy Hartman 
Town Clerk 
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